
Dear 

 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request dated 9 April 2013. 

 

Please find below the information that you have requested: 

 

There were 13 people working for Humberside Police Authority immediately before it was 

dissolved last year. 

 

Because preparation for the transfer to the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 

had been taking place since the beginning of 2012 all staff were working to the revised 

structure that was expected to be in place under the Commissioner.  The attached 

organisation chart outlines that structure and includes salary/salary band information.  The 

total annualised staff salary bill for the Police Authority as at 21 November 2012 was 

£664,105 (£526,979 pay, £48,570 national insurance and £88,547 superannuation). 

 

The highest number of staff employed by the Police Authority was during 2009/10 when 

there were 16 members of staff.  The staffing costs for that year were £650,000. 

 

Including the Police and Crime Commissioner and the Deputy Police and Crime 

Commissioner, there are now 15 people employed within the Office of the Police and Crime 

Commissioner (although the Commissioner is not technically an employee).  An organisation 

chart can be found on our website: http://www.humberside-pcc.gov.uk/Document-

Library/Working-for-You/Transparency/Who-we-are-and-what-we-do/Staff-Information.pdf 

(salary/salary band information that is not shown on that chart is the same as in the 

organisation chart attached).  The total estimated annual cost of staff salaries in the Office 

of the Police and Crime Commissioner is £721,661 (£571,979 pay, £52,990 national 

insurance and £96,692 superannuation) plus the cost of the Police and Crime Commissioner 

at £75,000 per annum plus on costs.   

 

I hope you find this information helpful.  If you think that we have not supplied information 

in accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of access then you have 

the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for an internal review should be 

addressed to: 

 

Kevin Sharp 

Chief Executive 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 

Pacific Exchange 

40 High Street 

Hull 

HU1  1PS 

 

Telephone:  01482 220787 

Fax:  0182 220794 

E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 

 



We would aim to complete an internal review within 15 working days. 

 

If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can 

be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Louise Johnson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Caretaker 
£10,000-

£14,999 

Governance & 
Administration Manager 

£35,000-£39,999 

 
Chief Executive 

£88,000 

Assurance Manager 

£50,000-£54,999 

Strategy / Planning 
Manager  

£50,000-£54,999 

 

Assurance Officer 

£30,000-£34,999 

Administration officers x2 

£15,000-£19,999 

Deputy Chief Executive / 
Chief Finance Officer 

£79,000 

Public Manager 
£50,000-£54,999 

 

Communications Officer 

£25,000-£29,999 
Strategy / Planning 

Officer 

£35,000-£39,999 

Administration 
Supervisor 
£20,000-

£24,999 


